
21. Re: Letter dated July 6, 1972, from Mr. Rogers 
Trees and Boulevard at 6596 Marlborough 

The Engineer advises that Superintendent L. Francis 
is currently on vacation so we are unable to deter-
mine with certairity that he had made arrangements to 
replace the trees and restore the boulevard. However, 
we have no reason whatsoever to dispute Mr. Rogers' 
statement and indeed feel that his request is reasonable 
and.is in general conformity with the Corporation's 
sfandard practice to replace boulevard improvements 
disrupted during construction. 

The General Superintendent has now officially requested 
that the Parks Department restore the boulevard as soon 

·as possible and furthermore to provide and replant re­
placement trees at a time suitable for such work, but 
again as soon as practicable . 

.. RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT a copy of this report item be forwarded 
to Mr. Rogers. 




